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Dear Parents/Guardians of Rumson & Fair Haven Eighth Grade Students,  
 
Welcome to RFH!  There has never been a better time to join the Rumson-Fair Haven Regional 
High School community.  Whether you plan on attending RFH or another high 
school, there are some important things we need for you to do now. 
 
Please note that all grade eight students who live in Rumson or Fair Haven must 
register with RFH, even if you are considering attending a different high school. Please use 
the Pre-Registration link below. State regulations require that our school district provides 
certain support (e.g., textbooks, transportation, security aid, etc.) to those schools. Students 
who attend a high school other than Rumson-Fair Haven Regional High School will need to 
provide proof of residency annually. 
 
Link to Pre-Registration Form  (Please complete even if you are not planning on attending 
RFH.)  It is imperative that you create a PowerSchool account. Directions for creating a 
PowerSchool account will be sent to you once you’ve completed this Pre-Registration 
form.  Additional documentation will be needed, including proof of residency. Videos and 
handouts to help you through this process can be found at www.rumsonfairhaven.org 
 
We invite you to attend the Pre-Registration meeting on Tuesday, January 14, 
2020 at 6:45 PM where you will have the opportunity to hear from our supervisors and 
prepare for your family’s meeting with RFH counselors later this month.  All grade eight 
students and their families are encouraged to meet with RFH counselors, especially if you are 
undecided about your high school at this time. You will then be able to register as an RFH 
student. 
 
We are Ready for the Future at RFH.  In the next few weeks, you will learn about all that 
RFH has to offer.  You will find that we have expanded our course offerings to include 
Introduction to Computer Science, Dynamic Public Speaking, Forensic Science and 2-D Art. 
We’ve updated our third floor with exciting learning spaces and a state of the art World 
Language Lab.  During the summer, we are renovating science classrooms, creating a computer 
science coding room, and beginning construction of a brand new Woods Technology Lab. 
During your child’s time at RFH, students will have access to more than 24 AP courses and 
Dual Enrollment options. High School is an exciting time to take risks and learn about what 
interests your children. We have more than 25 athletic teams and 50 clubs and 
organizations.  Our faculty, staff and current students are looking forward to welcoming the 
RFH Class of 2024 to our school community! 
 
 
Debra Gulick 
Superintendent 

http://www.rfhrhs.org/
https://rebrand.ly/rfhRegistration
https://www.rumsonfairhaven.org/domain/46

